
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, August 2, 2017 

Board of Directors:  
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA               Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU               Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH    Club Trustee, Bob Goldberg, WA4M  
                          Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 
Bill Adkins opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 
Guests –  
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported the Club Membership is 72 and the Treasury Balance is 
$3,272.79  
 
New Business –  
     Our trainers will be forming tech and general classes again.   
     HIPAA training for all at one of our general meetings. 
     Christmas Party – December 15, 5-8 PM in the Florida Room, bring a toys for kid. 
     Rich Sochon – 
           Hurricane season to charge your batteries and test radios. 
           WAWA has the correct gas to put in our generators.  Gas pumb with the blue tab. 
           Drill August 12 on 144.620 or 144.720 simplex. 9 AM to 9:45 AM. 
   Bob Goldberg –  
           Antenna restriction for HO Association revision is in the Senate. 
           ARRL license and renewal question added if you are a felon.   
 
Program -  our officer for Sun City Center Mr. Jeff Merry. 
  
 


